
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Summer 2 
Our nursery team is... 

Mrs Ridings (Teacher) 
Keyworker group: Bumblebees 

Mrs Watson (TA) 
Keyworker group: Ladybirds 

Miss Carpenter (TA) 
Keyworker group: Caterpillars 

Mrs Asma (TA) 
Miss Almond (SEND TA- The Beehive) 

 
 

 
You can see what your child is learning in nursery by logging into their Tapestry account. Login 

information will be sent to your email address. 

 
It is vital that your child gets to school on-time every 
day. The doors are open from 8.40am so you can bring 
your child in to settle for the school day. The bell goes at 
9am. Nursery finishes at 3.05pm. 
Classes are rewarded with £5 vouchers for the best 
attendance! 

Do not forget to label ALL your child’s belongings e.g., clothing and bags. Please bring a spare 

change of clothes too. In warm weather, children will need suncream and water bottles.  

Celebrations, Festivals, and Events! 
 

Relationships Education Week- 26-28 June 
International Women’s Day- 8.6.23 
Healthy eating week- WB 12.6.23 
Access all arts week- WB 19.6.23 

School summer fair- 28.6.23 
INSET DAYS- 29.6.23 and 30.6.23 

Sports week! WB 03.07.23 
WB 10.7.23- Transition/ class swop week  

10.7.23- Nursery- Teddy Bears Picnic- Old Moat Park Trip 
17.7.23- Nursery Stay and Play- Come and play in 

nursery! 
18.7.23- Reports out to parents 

21.7.23- last day of school 

In literacy, we will be focusing on the books ‘The Rainbow 
Fish’ – by Marcus Pfister and ‘Get Busy This Summer!’ – by 
Stephen Waterhouse 
We will be practising our fine and gross motor skills and 
writing our full names independently. We will be listening 
and writing the initial, middle, and end sounds in CVC words.  
How can I help at home?  
Listen to the stories on YouTube.  
Do your homework every week!  
Talk about the importance of water and why we need it. 
Where does water come from? How can we be safe near 
water? Who needs water?  
  
In maths, we will be focusing on reciting numbers to 12, 
subitising irregular arrangements, comparing capacity and 
weight, making pairs, sharing, and making ABAB patterns. 
How can I help at home?  
Practise counting objects to 12. Making patterns with objects 
such as leaves and twigs.  
 
In phonics, we will be focusing on Phase 1 letters and 
sounds.  
How can I help at home?  
Practice oral blending and segmenting CVC words.  
Play lots of different listening games such as ‘I Spy’ or ‘Simon 
Says' etc. Go on a sound walk and talk about what you can 
hear. This could be in your home, the garden, when you are 
shopping, etc.     

Our Big Question this term is… What does water do? 

 
Every Friday your child will be given a library book. Please take time 
to read it every night with your child. Books need to be returned on 
Tuesdays. 
Homework will be given out on Fridays and will need to be returned 
Tuesdays. 


